From: mariann mason

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 12:45 PM
To: Regan, Mary Pat (PSC) <Mary.Regan@ky.gov>
Subject: Case #2022-00372

This Message Originated from Outside the Organization

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

Report Suspicious

Please vote against the Duke Energy rate hike of 17.8%. | had already contacted PSC earlier this year
and reported them because my bill for this one bedroom apartment shot up to $210.50 for last

December, and it was warm then! Our rents all went up at our complexes, utilities, too. Now a rate

hike, again? Please help! Thank you for your time and all of your hard work.

Mariann Mason
1537 Wessels Dr, Fort Wright, KY 41011






